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KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB
NEWS FLASHES

ROADMAP TO RE-OPENING

England Golf (EG) have released the following statement
in response to the government'’s presentation of its
roadmap out of lockdown.

"England Golf is extremely disappointed that the
scientific evidence presented to government detailing
how the sport can be played in a Covid-secure manner
has not resulted in a return to play date earlier than 29
March.

We will now examine the details of the government’s
roadmap before making further comment and working
with our community of clubs, counties and golfers to
prepare for the game's safe return.”

The Club Management has agreed that with the return
to play on Monday 29 March:

* all tee times until Friday 30 SApril 2021 will be reserved
for members general play only.

* the initial tee bookings for the period Monday 29
March to Wednesday 14 April 2021 will be released on
Wednesday 17 March at 20:00. Thereafter, tee booking
sheets will be released each week on a Wednesday at
20:00

* the clubhouse will open on Monday 17 May 2021, with
the current restrictions in place to open any earlier
would not be viable.

* members may only reserve 3 tee times per week,
whether booked by you or on your behalf. If more than 3
tee bookings are found the additional bookings will
immediately be removed.

* we appeal to members to assist with the above which
will allow all members an opportunity to play the course.

Questions:

2 or 4 ball play?

Will the locker rooms and toilets be open?

Once EG advise as to the outcome of their discussions
with the government, members will be updated.

As a number of changes have been made to the diary,
please only refer to the club website calendar. Click on
the read more button below to view the calendar.

Pro Shop:

* operate a reserve & collect as well as a custom fitting
service from 29th March 2021.

* lessons will also begin from 29th March.

* fully open on 12th April 2021

* all the above will follow the Covid guidelines set out by
the Government and the PGA.

We look forward to welcoming you back.




100 Club Draw

CONGRATULATIONS

to Paul Payne on winning the 1st prize of £28 and Mike
Welch the 2nd prize of £21 in the 100 Club February
2021 Draw.

The total accumulated funds for club projects - £ 2
614.50.

Total winnings paid to members - £ 1 683.30.
The draw was made by an independent observer.
Next draw date: Friday 26 March 2021.

Thank you for your support.

Stay Safe.

For more information on the 100 club, click on the read
more button below.
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